
PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY THE 
ACEN 

Southwestern Oklahoma State University Department of Nursing wishes to announce that 
it will host a site visit for continuing accreditation of its Master of Science in Nursing 
program by the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN). 

You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments about the 
program in person at a meeting scheduled on September 11, 2024, from 9:00 to 10:00am in 
the Parker Hall Conference Room located at 100 Campus Drive, Weatherford, OK. 
Virtual access is also available at: https://zoom.us/j/99452055604

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to: 
Dr. Kathy Chappell, Chief Executive Officer  
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
3390 Peachtree Road Northeast, Suite 1400  
Atlanta, GA 30326 

Or email: kchappell@acenursing.org  

All written comments should be received by the ACEN by August 23, 2024. 
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